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The importance of Nuclear Safety to support  

nuclear energy as a solution to 

the energy crisis and climate change 
 

 

As a representative body of the European Nuclear Industry, ENISS recognises the 
statement of WENRA on the importance of Nuclear Safety in the current Energy Crisis 
and supports WENRA’s call for stability. 

 

ENISS and its member organisations have always been proud to provide safe, secure, 
low carbon, large scale electricity generation. The current energy crisis has highlighted 
the value this contribution makes to European society. 

 

ENISS and its member organisations are committed to nuclear safety and all our 
operations treat this as a priority.  

 

ENISS believes nuclear power can be an important part of the solution to the Energy 
Crisis and climate emergency for those nations who choose to have nuclear as part of 
their energy mix. 

 

ENISS and its members will continue to prioritise nuclear safety across the industry as 
solutions are developed and, whether through development of new facilities or life 
extensions for existing plants, that commitment will be unchanged. 

 

ENISS and its member organisations also recognise the important role that 
independent nuclear regulators play in providing a stable regulatory framework 
enabling the operators to deliver safe, secure, low carbon electricity generation. 
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